Workers' Compensation Forms
 

 

 

As of 1/1/09, Verizon New York no longer self-insures its Workers Compensation claims.  AIG (No Kidding) is now the Workers' Compensation carrier for Verizon New York.  The claims are processed by Sedgwick Claims Management.
 

When you are injured "on the job" you will receive a packet of forms from Sedgwick.  The packet contains a number of forms, questionnaires and medical releases.  With the exception of the C3 (and possibly the C3.3) form, (which Fine, Olin and Anderman prefer to complete and file for members that retain them) NONE of the releases or questionnaires should be completed.
 

By signing some of the releases the injured Member is giving Sedgwick access to their medical records.  In addition, by signing the C3.1 form, an injured Member is giving Verizon the authority to select their treating doctor.  There is no requirement in the law for an injured worker to give such authority to the employer and we strongly recommend against it.
 

After an "on the job" accident:
1. Seek  medical attention, if needed, immediately. 

2. Notify your supervisor 

3. Contact a lawyer, (Fine, Olin and Anderman at 1-800-522-9001) the longer our Members wait, the more likely it is that they will have signed releases or completed questionnaires.
 

In solidarity,
Kevin Sheil      
 

